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Two-way street conversions
The Town of Oakville will convert the roads in downtown Oakville from one-way to two-way streets. While work  
is underway, the streets will be open to one-lane of traffic and on-street parking will be temporarily removed. 
Any changes to transit routes will be posted on oakvilletransit.ca. The following is a schedule of the streets 
under construction:

Thomas Street, Dunn Street, George Street   October 23–24 
Two-way conversion from Randall Street to Lakeshore Road includes new signage and pavement markings.

Church Street   October 29–31 
Two-way conversion and resurfacing from Navy Street to Allan Street includes asphalt grinding, new pavement, 
signage and markings.

Randall Street   November 5–7 
Two-way conversion and resurfacing from Navy Street to Douglas Street includes asphalt grinding, new pavement,  
signage and markings.

Navy Street, Dunn Street, George Street   November 12–14 
Resurfacing on Navy Street (Randall Street to Lakeshore Road), Dunn Street and George Street (Randall Street  
to Church Street) includes asphalt grinding, new pavement and markings.

Thank you for your patience.

*Remaining roads will be resurfaced during the Lakeshore Road Reconstruction.
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How do I keep informed?

Ask 
Meet with Communication Liaison,  
Mary Vallee, or email mary.vallee@oakville.ca

Visit 
Share your views and feedback  
at the Project Office

Learn 
Ensure everyone reads the information 
flyers delivered to your location

Go online 
Visit oakville.ca
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The Project Office — 193 Church Street

The Project Office, located in the former Post Office on Church Street, is open Monday to Friday and during 
downtown events. This location is ‘information central’ on everything construction. Staff will be on-hand, ready  
to answer any questions and provide information. 


